
Agreement Reached with Family Promise of Southern New Hampshire (Anne Marie House) 

The Finance Committee and the Diocese have reached an agreement with Family Promise of 

Southern New Hampshire (Anne Marie House Hudson), to lease the former Infant Jesus School 

in Nashua for 20 years. As part of the agreement, Family Promise of Southern New Hampshire 

will begin a capital fund campaign for renovations to repurpose the school to allow them to 

continue their mission. 

This agreement will begin on April 1, 2020. Once in effect, it will offer some financial relief to 

the parish for the future.  

As your Finance Committee continues to look for ways to improve the financial health of our 

parish, please keep them in your thoughts and prayers.  

Prayerfully, 

Dan Dumont 

Finance Committee Chairman 


